
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
After Nearly 20 Years of Serving our Community, 

Site for Sore Eyes – Dublin is Closed. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

To our valued customers,  

 

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the closure of our  

Site for Sore Eyes location in Dublin after 20 remarkable years of 

serving this beloved area.  

 

Since 2004, the team of eyecare experts at Site for Sore Eyes in Dublin 

has been dedicated to providing the highest quality eyewear and 

exceptional customer service to each and every individual who has 

walked through our doors. We understand that this news may come as 

a surprise to many of you. Please rest assured that we are committed 

to ensuring a smooth transition for our customers.  

 

For questions concerning your patient records, please call  

(925) 292-0025 and ask for Andy or visit us our Livermore location 

located at the Arroyo Park Shopping Center (4423 Front Street) or 

SiteforSoreEyes.com/livermore 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Andy Nguyen 
Owner & Operator DUBLIN 


